
Dear friends,

Northwood High School will be holding their annual homecoming parade in downtown
Blanchard. We would consider it an honor if  you would join us in supporting and
celebrating Northwood High School.  Please join us on October 5, 2022, in showing
pride for our local school and community.

Line up time and parade route information will be sent to all interested parties by the
beginning of  the week of  homecoming, once plans are finalized.  If  you know of  other
groups who may want to take part, feel free to pass on this information.

For questions or additional information please contact Sandy Hearron (318) 929-3513
or via Email shearron@caddoschools.org

Thank you for your continued support,
NHS Spirit groups and organizations

**Registration forms must be returned to Northwood High School by September 28,
2022.  You must be registered for the parade in order to participate.  You can also obtain
a registration form by visiting our website at www.northwoodfalcons.org.

**Floats must have a driver that is at least 18 years or older.



NORTHWOOD HIGH SCHOOL
Attn:  S.Hearron

5939 Old Mooringsport Rd.
Shreveport, LA  71107

Event:  Annual Homecoming Parade
When:  October 5, 2022; -6:00p.m.
Where:  Downtown Blanchard
Fee:  None

REGISTRATION FORM
(due by September 28, 2022)

Name of  Organization:_________________________________________________

Mailing Address:______________________________________________________

City:______________________________  State:_________________  Zip:________

Contact Person:_______________________________________________________

Phone:___________________________ Email:______________________________

Please indicate the following:

________Float

________Marching

________No. of  persons in group

________Age range of  persons in group

Additional information:_______________________________________________



________________________________________________________________________


